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Easter Egg Hunt
The UCC Student
Council took it upon
themselves to give every
student at UCC a chance
to win a chocolate
bunny! Paper Easter
Eggs were hidden under
the desk of 1 student in
each class. That student
would then have to find
the chocolate bunny also
hidden in the class.

Happy Easter!
Allelujah! The Lord is

Risen! From all the staff and
students at UCC, we would
like to wish a Happy Easter

to everyone!



April Break?
Due to Covid-19 restrictions and

circumstances, March Break took
place in April this year. The staff
and students of UCC enjoyed a

much needed break on the week
of April 12-16. The weather was

beautiful over the break, and
hopefully the staff and students
of UCC will return with the focus
they need to get through the final

stretch of the year!

School Progress
Staff and students of UCC

finished the third quadmester on
April 20th. April 22nd marks the

beginning of the fourth
quadmester. Hopefully, this will

be the final quadmester, and
next year we can return back to

the 2 semester schedule.

Back to Online
The fourth(and hopefully final)

quadmester will begin online, with the
hope of finishing in the classroom.

Course materials were handed out to
students throughout the week of April

19-23.



Stay Strong Lancers! We Will Get Through This
Together

Lancer Loud,
Lancer Proud!!!


